
March 5, 2002 

~ 

RE: Notification of Additional Underlying Carrier Network 

Mr. Don Mills, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
730SchenkelLane 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfurt, Kentucky 40602 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please accept this letter as notification that Touch 1 Communications, Inc. (Touch l), a 
non-facilities based reseller of long distance, will add another carrier, Williams 
Communications, as an underlying carrier of Touch 1’s traffic. We expect them to begin 
to carry a portion of Touch 1’s traffic in conjunction with Global Crossing. 

Touch 1 is talung the extraordinary step of notifying all of its customers via direct mail of 
this development, assuring them that it should be transparent, that it will not affect their 
long distance service nor does it require any action on their part. Touch 1’s toll-free 
number is also being included should customers have any questions. 

Plcase ca!! should yeu need further clarification er have any qcestiom. 

Sincerely, 

(&&.$$$ @- 
S zett . Walker 
Regulatory Specialist 
Contact No. (251) 368-8600, Ext. 2449 
Fax No. (25 1) 446-2658 
E-Mail: swalker@touchl .corn 


